Letter on Behalf of The Perks of Being a Wallflower
The Glen Ellyn, Illinois, school board has removed The Perks of Being a Wallflower from district classrooms after the complaint of a single set of parents and despite widespread community support for the novel. They are reviewing their decision, so please send the following letter of support to the Glen Ellyn school board by June 10, 2013.

To: 'ariebock@d41.dupage.k12.il.us'; 'sblack@d41.org'; 'jkenwood@d41.org'; 'jbochenski@d41.org'; 'dellis@d41.org'; 'pescalante@d41.org'; 'enelson@d41.org'
Dear Glen Ellyn District 41 Board Members, 

I am writing to ask that you please vote to unban the book The Perks of Being a Wallflower in D41 middle schools. I support the teachers, principals and superintendent who have worked to write letters that will inform parents of their rights and responsibilities when it comes to free reading in D41 literacy classes.

While not every book may be right for every child or every person for that matter, no one should be able to tell others what they can or cannot read because of their subjective idea about what is or isn't appropriate. If you ban this book, what comes next? 

Please unban this book on June 10 -- support the freedom of choice for all students and parents in Glen Ellyn.

Thank you,

[your name]
